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MANDATORY STOP SALE AND DELIVERY 

FISKER RECALL CAMPAIGN NUMBER: TSB55062401 (Outer Door Handles) 

 

Date:   June 17, 2024 

To:  Sales Department, Aftersales Department and All Fisker Dealers (U.S.A., 

Canada, and EU Markets) 

From:   Fisker Inc. 

Subject:  Safety Recall Campaign Number: TBD – Outer Door Handles 

MODEL:  ALL MY 2023 Fisker Ocean vehicles (11,201) are affected by this recall.  

 

Effective immediately and until further notice, these MY 2023 Fisker vehicles 

are on mandatory stop-sale hold.  

DO NOT sell, or offer for sale or lease, any vehicle included in this hold. 

STOP SALE INFORMATION 

 

Fisker is initiating a Voluntary Safety Recall Campaign specifically addressing Outer Door 

Handles, set to commence on June 17, 2024. This recall encompasses all Model Year 2023 Fisker 

Ocean vehicles intended for the markets of the United States, Canada, and the European Union.  

We kindly request that you diligently follow the instructions outlined in the attached bulletin 

number TSB55062401 to inspect your inventory for any vehicles affected by this safety recall. 

This proactive measure is crucial for ensuring the ongoing safety and satisfaction of our customers. 

By thoroughly inspecting each vehicle, we can promptly identify and address any issues, thereby 

maintaining the highest standards of quality and trust in our products. Your cooperation in this 

matter is greatly appreciated, as it helps us uphold our commitment to delivering safe and reliable 

vehicles. 

After following the attached instructions, if any vehicle in your inventory is found to have a 

defective outer door handle, the defective handle must be replaced. This ensures that all vehicles 

meet safety and quality standards before they are made available to customers. It's essential to 
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thoroughly inspect each vehicle to identify any issues and address them promptly to maintain the 

integrity and reputation of your inventory. All affected vehicles that have been inspected according 

to the attached instructions with no defective door handles found may be shipped and sold to all 

markets. 

A subsequent dealer notification letter will be issued once the remedy involving replacement parts 

(Outer Door Handles) becomes available to Fisker. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Fisker Inc. 


